
 
 
 
 
To Whom it may concern, 
 
I am very thankful to hear that there is to be a Senate Committee inquiry into the 
sexualisation of children in the contemporary media environment. I have watched 
with increasing dismay as the moral standards in our society have declined over the 
decades of my lifetime (I am in my 80’s). I encourage you to pursue this issue for the 
sake of all the children who are being harmfully influenced into accepting sexual 
suggestiveness as normal for their age. 
 
Yours sincerely; 
Maurine Wearne 
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